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November 9, 2010
Dear Parents, 


We have had a change to our field trip.  On November 12th, 2010 the 7th & 8th graders in the 12:1:1 classroom will be taking a field trip to the Corning Museum of glass, to see a play called 'The Quest to Talk With Light.'  The students will be taking a bus at 8:15 am and returning to the Middle School at approximately 1:00pm.   Our trip now includes time for lunch and a tour of the Glass Museum.  Lunches may be brought from home, purchased for $7.00 (this includes a drink), or Free/reduced lunch students may bring a bag lunch from the school cafeteria.
Please fill out and return the form below.

Thank you, 

Doris Pariso and Patti Keenan
12:1:1 Teachers HMS
X 3101
_____________________________________________________________________

I  _____________________________________         Do /  Do Not    give my permission

    

Parents Name                                           (circle one)



for   _________________________ to go on our field trip on November 12th 2010


Student Name

Lunch Option :   ____School Free Lunch      ____Bring          ____ Buy

Signed _____________________________________  Date  _____________________IghHi
